NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

AGGURA HILLS

CANCELLATION OF REGULAR MEETING
AGOURA HILLS PLANNING COMMISSION
Civic Center — Council Chambers
30001 Ladyface Court, Agoura Hills, California 91301
Thursday, April 16, 2020
6:30 P.M.

Out of an abundance of caution, the City of Agoura Hills, to determine how best to conduct
the people’s business while minimizing the spread of COVID-19 (Novel Coronavirus), is
following the Order of the Health Officer of the County of Los Angeles Department of
Public Health, issued March 16, 2020, of canceling indoor public gatherings within a
confined space, where there is a potential for at least 50 people expected to be in
attendance at the same time.

CANCELLATION

Therefore, the Regular Meeting of the Agoura Hills Planning Commission, scheduled for
Thursday, April 16, 2020, at 6:30 p.m., is hereby canceled.

Dated: March 18, 2020
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Kimberly M. Rodrigues, MPPA, MMC
City Clerk/Recording Secretary




